

December 13, 2007

Dr. William Schipper President, MUNFA ER-4047, Alexander Murray Building

Dear Dr. Schipper,

The University does not require academic staff members to register with outside professional bodies in order to carry out their assigned teaching responsibilities. Exceptions to this are faculty members with teaching responsibilities in clinical settings or for courses within professionally accredited programs where accrediting bodies require professional registration.

Sincerely,

Karen R. Hollett

Director of Faculty Relations